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RADIO AMATURES OF CORRY

MINUTES

JUNE 2, 1998



At 7:30 WB3AYW opened meeting.  Roll call of officers. N3GCY, N3XFQ,W3GHO and WB3AYW.  Question presented: should the treasurers report be left out of the club minutes when  printed in the newsletter.  Took vote - no objections.  Discussed picnic, field day and Titusville Parade of August 15th.  N3GCY requested volunteers for the parade.  Noted that it would be a straight line on Main Street this year. N3GCY took down names of volunteers.  N3GCY would be net control for the parade.  W3GHO volunteered, also N3WNP.  They would meet at McDonalds and 11:00 am and use 146.580 simplex for communications. 



Old business:

Problems with repeater identified.   WT3O brought up repairs to the building water damage and the need for eavesdrops and cable replacement.  Agreed to cable with connectors.  Agreed that it would be a new hard line and would check for best price.  K3CKO suggested Wire Man catalog and would let them use it.  Also suggested Cable Expert catalog and would let them use it.



New Business:

Vote taken.. unanimous decision to get new hard line, do necessary repairs.  Looking for volunteers to do the necessary work. The hard line would be 1/2 inch.   Also took vote for pre-amp.  Unanimous decision to use a pre-amp.  K3CKO agreed to do a packet  demonstration at next meeting in July.  Talked about simplex contest on Saturday, June 13. WA3HDK had the rules/forms.  Copies for those who wanted it were made by N3WNP.



W3GHO volunteered Troyer farm chips for field day and picnic.  WA3HDK mentioned the 50.00 cost of pre-amp.  W3GHO is still looking volunteers for mowing repeater site mentioned it was approximately 1/4 acre area.  Jim Adams won 50/50 drawing and donated it to club for newsletter.



Ed, N3XBA motioned to adjourn meeting at approximately 8:35 and Gary, N3WNP seconded the motion.  Leonard WB3AYW closed meeting.

                                                   --Respectfully submitted,

Patty Sarver, N3XFU, Secretary



RADIO AMATURES OF CORRY

MINUTES

JULY 7, 1998



The July 07,1998 regular membership meeting of the Radio Amateurs of Corry was called to order by President Leonard Shick WB3AYW @ 7:30 PM.



Officers present were WB3AYW, N3GCY 



Bob Fuller, acting Secretary, read the minutes of the June meeting.



Treasurer's report: checking: $244.99, savings: $1826.87 electric bill: $12.45 cable experts: $305.43 repeater  sight repairs: $55.99



Old Business:

Club Constitution still being refined by the committee, more next month.  Yard sale was discussed. Antenna party for the repeater sight will be July 18,  with July 25 as a back-up. 



Leonard asked for a volunteer to contact the Corry Chamber of Commerce regarding "Corry Days".   Bob Bair volunteered.



Leonard remarked that several people at Field Day donated a total of $15.00 to cover expenses at Mead Park.



It was noted that Jim Adams would replace Patty Sarver as Secretary for the rest of the year.



Bob Bair asked for members to submit articles for the news letter. Bob Swarm said he would write an article regarding the J.O.T.A. event with the Boy Scouts.



Norma, W3CG commented about the upcoming SKYWARN training to be held July 29, 1998 at the West County Communications Center on Route 18, about 1/2 mile south of the State Police Barracks.



Motion to adjourn by N3LBI, Second N3YPT.  Meeting adjourned @ 7:45 PM.



Winner of the 50-50 was Bob Bair ($6.50) Second drawing (Troyer's Potato Chips left over from Field day), Bob Swarm. 



-- Submitted by Bob Fuller N3LBI, acting secretary.                  

RADIO AMATEURS OF CORRY	

MINUTES

AUGUST 4, 1998



The meeting was called to order at 7:48 P.M., with Bob Bair WA3HDK in the chair.



Roll call of officers: 

Absent - President Leonard Shick WB3AYW, V. President Gerald Owens W3GHO, Secretary, and Treasurer Mike Dziubkowski N3GCY.



Minutes of the last meeting were read by Norma Vanderhoff W3CG.  Additions were officers N3GCY and WB3AYW listed as present.



Membership action:

Motion by Richard Wotus N3YPT to hold the yard sale on Saturday, August 29, seconded by Bob Swarm K3CKO.  Carried.  To be at Wotus home, 512 W Smith St., with start time to be 9 A.M.



Committee reports:

BY-LAWS - Chairman Ed Kulesa N3XBA reported that due to the absence of N3GCY, who had the updated copy, any action would be postponed.



REPEATER - Bob WA3HDK reported that the hardline had been replaced.  Volunteers were Jerry W3GHO, Harold WD4OOX, Jim WT3O, Bob WA3HDK, and Mike N3GCY.



PUBLIC SERVICE - Bob WA3HDK reported that the Chamber of Commerce parade would be held on August 8, and we were not contacted to provide communications.



RED CROSS - Board Representative Bob K3CKO reported that he attended their last meeting, and volunteered to be on  the Disaster Committee.



NEWSLETTER - Editor Bob WA3HDK requested items for the next issue.



JOTA - K3CKO reported that he would be working on the October event.



50/50 - $3.00 won by Debbie Nelson N2MQ.



ADJOURNMENT - Motion by Richard N3YPT, seconded by K3CKO.   8:00 P.M.



Acting Sec. Norma W3CG

_________________________________________________



The Butler Hamfest will be held on Sunday September 13 at the Home Show grounds.  See you there.

LETTERS TO THE EDITOR



The attitude that tech class are not up to speed and not speaking with Technicians on 440 is also detrimental to the club and the hobby.  It is great that new people come into this hobby . . . but we are not an elite group of people because we have a ham license.  The way we conduct the club will determine how many people will attend the meetings and who will feel welcome to join. It should be fun as well as interesting. After all ,we are there to meet people who share and love a common interest.



If we can't do this then people are not going to join and if they do they are not going to attend the meetings and if the attitude is prevalent here then we are not going to get many new hams in this area.  I would note that nearly all of the hams in the NY area who started as Tech have now upgraded to General class or higher.



It makes no fundamental difference if one upgrades or not--that is personal choice. Everyone is entitled to upgrade at his/her own speed and capability.



Respectfully submitted 

Patty Sarver N3XFQ

_________________________________________________



FIELD DAY 1998 IS HISTORY



�



Field Day set up crew.  Left to right, front row:   ?, Bill Lyons WM3G, Bob Bair WA3HDK.  Rear:  Hal Cole WD4OOX, Ron Ploss N3KLN, Jim Adams WT3O, Jerry Owens W3GHO, and Leonard Shick WB3AYW.



Field day 1998 has come and gone.   On Saturday, June 27 the group show above assembled at Hill Top Pavilion at Mead Park to install the antennas and set up the generator.  Antennas were set up on time, but the start of operations was delayed as we searched for rigs.  Finally, Leonard WB3AYW and Hal WD3OOX provided rigs.  Generator was supplied by Ron Ploss N3KLN.  Operations was on 80, 40 and 20 meters.  The logs for the contest,  as I understand it,  have  been  forwarded  to ARRL,

(continued on the next page)

Field Day                      (continued from previous page)



but were not made available to the newsletter staff.  No story has been   received  and  I  do  not   have  the  complete  list  of  who participated.   I do remember  seeing Jim Froncek KA3RDA and his son, Arnold Smrcka N3UBZ, Evelyn Adams, Mike Dziubkowski N3GCY and Bob Swarm K3CKO in addition to the ones shown in the pictures.  



�



Leonard Shick WB3AYW and Jim Adams WT3O work 20 meter CW while Bob Swarm K3CKO looks on. 



�

Jimmy Froncek, son of KA3RDA looks on while Mike N3GCY types logs into his new laptop computer.  Evelyn Adams is also keeping an eye on Mike to make sure he hits the right keys.  (Sorry, I don’t know who the young lad is to the right of Evelyn.)  In the background is Leonard WB3AYW, Ron Ploss N3KLN and Arnold Smrcka N3UBZ.



Operations ceased sometime after midnight and did not resume again on Sunday.  Early Sunday morning a crew took down the antennas and wound up operations.  I was not present Sunday morning so I do not know who was included in the crew that tore down.  



Leonard, WB3AYW, came home from the Warren, OH hamfest with a smile on his face.  Seems he won the second prize of $500 cash.  In a turn of events the hamfest prizes were in cash.  

�



Arnold N3UBZ snapped this picture of Bob WA3HDK checking out the 20 meter operation of Leonard WB3AYW and Jim WT3O somewhere around 23:00 on Saturday night. 

_________________________________________________





1998 SUMMER PICNIC WAS WELL ATTENDED



�

Bob (K3SBU) and Anne (N3VHV) Dziubkowski at the Picnic.



The summer picnic had nice weather this year.  This year’s picnic was well attended.  Jim Adams WT3O sent me this list of attendees:   Joe Lis N3MLX, John Lis N3NKV, Kevin Lis N3NLO,  Mrs. Joe Lis, Leonard Shick WB3AYW, Robert Bair  WA3HDK,  Marlene Bair WB3BLN, Francis McCray W3BZJ,  Agnes McCray,  Gerald Owens W3GHO, Evelyn Owens, James Adams WT3O, Evelyn Adams,  Larry Barton  WA3PGL,  Linda Barton KA3BRP,  Cindy Barton, Sue Barton,  Mike Dzuibkowski N3GCY,  Bob Dzuibkowski K3SBU, Anne Dzuibkowski N3VHV, Gary Sarver N3WNP, Patty Sarver N3XFQ,  Richard Wotus N3YPT,  Mrs. Richard Wotus & three  children,  Lee  Robinson WA3HJC,  Arnold Smrcka

(continued on next page)

N3UBZ,  Nancy Smrcka, Eric Smrcka,  Kim Smrcka, and Bob Swarm K3CKO.  



The food was something else!  We sure are blessed with an abundance of good cooks in our “auxiliary.”  Elaine Lis’s Greek hot dog sauce was terrific.  



That’s about all I can remember about picnic 1998.  If you missed it, shame on you.  Plan to feast with us next year.



�



Marlene Bair WB3BLN and Nancy Smrcka XYL of N3UBZ had a nice visit. 



�



The family Larry Barton WA3PGL took time out to pose for a picture after  the meal.  Left to right:  Larry, XYL Linda KA3BRP, Sue and Cindy.  



The ERIE HAMFEST Saturday September 12.

__________________________________________________________



The next day, September 13,  is the Butler hamfest.  They have abandoned the $1 admission and separate tickets for the prizes in favor of a $5 admission.  Shame. . .The old system packed ‘em in.  Oh, well, it’s still a good hamfest.

�

Eric Smrcka and wife, Kim also attended this year’s picnic.  Kim presented Eric with a new baby boy just before we went to press.  Grandpa Arnold N3UBZ has had two new grand-babies this year. 



�

The Richard Wotus family.  That’s Richard N3YPT holding Paul;  the XYL, Karen; son, RJ; and daughter, Julie.

(continued on next page)

_________________________________________________



The Radio Amateurs of Corry 2-M net meets Thursdays at 8 p.m. on 147.09 repeater.  You are encouraged join.  The 10-meter net meets each Tuesday at 8 p.m., except for the first Tuesday of the month which is club meeting night. 

SUMMER PICNIC 1998 

(continued from preceding page)



�



Evelyn Owens and OM Jerry W3GHO.  Jerry tries to make up for the tiny portions that Evelyn takes by circling the buffet several times!





For Sale:  Three garage doors with hardware.  Size 8’ wide by 7’ high.  Replaced because new truck would not fit in 8’ door.  $50 each or best offer.  Bob WA3HDK.  (814) 739-2206.

����������______________________________________________





EDITORIAL



Summertime is always an exciting time.  The pleasant summer weather spawns all kinds of activity and everyone is pressed to meet all their aspirations.  And so it is with us.  The dry summer days wrecked havoc with the garden but the lawn didn’t need mowing so often.  The harvest is a little smaller than most years but we have enjoyed our cantaloupe and  tomatoes.  The beans are done and the onions—well they are a little smaller than usual.  We’re tired of zucchini, still can’t get our fill of corn, and longing for the watermelon  which I never did get planted.  



The remodeling is still ongoing and at the present I am bathing in the tub and longing for a long shower.  With any kind of  luck, the new tub surround and shower stall will be back in operation by the time you get this newsletter.    The garage doors that had to be replaced because I bought a bigger truck are in place and look real good.  



I’ve been able to attend a few hamfests and  enjoyed tramping through the mud.  Why is it that the only time it rained buckets was the hamfest weekends?  



While I enjoyed the hamfests, I am disappointed with the honesty of some of the hams who participated.   At the Canfield, Ohio  hamfest, I purchased a used AEA Pakratt 232 MBX.  I asked the guy how it worked and he said it was perfect.  However when I got it home and plugged it in nothing happened.  I then sent it to Timewave, the successor to  AEA, and they sent it back as unrepairable.  Bummer.  Had the guy said it wasn’t working I probably would have not even considered it, but to not be able to salvage it was a low blow.  Anybody need a used terminal??  Then to add insult to injury, at the Warren, Ohio hamfest I brought home a monitor scope that Arnold, N3UBZ wanted me to look for.  Same deal.  No workee!



It used to be that you could take a ham at his word.  Looks like that is not true anymore.  Maybe just a sign of the times or what—anyway it looks like you can’t trust your fellow ham.  



On a sad note, I have to tell you of the passing of two area hams.  Kenny Kirch, K3ENA, long time member of the club and a MARS operator passed away after a long illness.  Some kind of infection affected his brain and caused an Alzheimer’s like incapacity.  His xyl,  Emaline passed on last year.  I’m sure most of you can remember Emaline—how she loved those Christmas parties.  





IN MEMORY OF



KENNETH CHARLES KIRCH, K3ENA



12 OCTOBER 1915 - 11 JUNE 1998



A lot of you remember Don Baxtrom, N3DB from the Warren, PA.  I received word on the internet that he, too had passed to the big hamshack in the sky.  Don also was a MARS member and was known as the owner of  the  146.97 repeater in Youngwood.  Our condolences go out to the families of both of these men.



Now I have a favor to ask of all of you.  The newsletter was a particular struggle this time because of the lack of participation in submitting material to print.  Jim, WT3O sent the names of those who participated in the summer picnic.  The three sets of minutes of the club meetings were submitted by the three people who took the minutes at the meetings.  That’s it! 



What can you do?  Well, I’d still like to see some of you attend staff meetings to determine what will go into the paper.  We need reporters who will cover club activities and submit an article about the event.  I’d like to see someone  volunteer to write an article each month about one of our members.  I’m also sure all of you enjoy some aspect of ham radio that is rather unique to our group.  Why not submit an article about your favorite part of ham radio.  I would be happy to illustrate this with my digital camera.



We need someone to organize and sponsor activity meetings.  Programs interest the troops more than business meetings.  Anyone out there think they can handle it—come to next meeting and volunteer.



I still do not have concrete information of the Christmas Party.  All I can tell you is that it will be December 5 at Dutch Treat.

147.09 ANTENNA FEEDLINE REPLACED



�

The crew that worked on the feedline replacement were:  (rear row)  Jim WT3O, Jerry W3GHO, Leonard WB3AYW.  (front row) Bob WA3HDK, Mike N3GCY and Hal WD4OOX.



You should be seeing the improvement in the operation of the club’s 2-meter repeater.  After determining that water was entering the feedline, it was decided at a regular club meeting to replace the ¾” hardline with some ½” line.  On July 11, a group of club members met at the repeater shack and accomplished the task.  Jerry, W3GHO and Hal WD4OOX did the honors of climbing the tower this time and I stayed on the ground for a change.  The change-out was accomplished without any hitches in a couple of hours.  Afterwards, Mike N3GCY cooked up some leftovers from the Field Day.  



�

Mike N3GCY, at the antenna party, proves that we are still one of the “eatingst“ clubs around.

TITUSVILLE PARADE  IS UNEVENTFUL 



�



Here’s the hams who furnished communications for the Titusville parade this year.  Rear row, left to right are: Bill Lyons WM3G, Mike N3GCY, Jim WT3O, Evelyn Adams, and Mary N3QCR.  Front: Linsey Inman N3WAF, Anne N3VHV, Hugh N3MBR, Ed N3KGD, Bob K3SBU, and Jerry W3GHO.  Missing from the picture are Lee WA3HJC  and Bob WA3HDK.



We all met at the Titusville MacDonalds about 11:00 a.m.  Mike N3GCY had prepared maps of the parade route and we were assigned posts.  We then posed for pictures in the MacDonalds parking lot.  Lee WA3HJC took off before we had a chance to photograph him.  Seems he wanted to view some of the vendor’s booths set up on the square.  Photo was taken by Bob WA3HDK.  Following the photo session, we took up our positions along the parade route.  NCS was Mike N3GCY.  The parade went extremely smoothly and no problems were encountered.  The weather was ideal—not like the violent storms of last year.  The parade had some 100 units and we all enjoyed the front row view.



We met again at MacDonalds for an after-event critique.   If you haven’t participated in this parade, perhaps you will consider it next year.  Fun was had by all and we didn’t get wet until we were nearly back home.  



Hams track down errant marine transmitter



Hams in Florida recently helped to track down the source of a signal on marine channel 16, the one most often used for emergencies and as a calling frequency. DEC Linda Mullen, AD4BL, reports that WA4IMC was able to find the offending transmitter "through a process of elimination" of reports from other amateurs monitoring the 156.80 MHz signal. Apparently, a sailboat operator had dropped a bag on his marine radio's mike. The signal remained on the air for several hours. "The Coast Guard was in a tizzy," AD4BL reports. --thanks to Nils Millergren, WA4NDA (from ARRL and the ARRL Letter)

WORLD AMATEUR RADIO DAY

SET FOR SEPTEMBER 19



"Communicating Worldwide for Three Quarters of a Century" is the theme of this year's World Amateur Radio Day, set for September 19. The event marks the first two-way transoceanic Amateur Radio contact between French station 8AB and American stations 1XAM and 1MO on November 27, 1923.

 

The historic contacts ushered in the era of worldwide shortwave communication. 



IARU Region One will broadcast a special program on shortwave that traces the early history of shortwave communication and the contributions hams have made to the development of radio science and the understanding of HF propagation. 



The program will air to North America on September 19 at 2100 UTC on 15205 kHz. 



For more information, contact Hans van de Groenendaal, ZS5AKV, e-mail hans@intekom.com. (from ARRL and the ARRL Letter)

_________________________________________________



Worked All RAC Award 



Radio Amateurs of Canada (RAC) has announced its new Worked All RAC (WARAC) Award. The new award, which became effective July 1, is available to all amateurs worldwide. A certificate will be issued to any amateur who confirms two-way communication with an Official RAC Station using the RAC suffix in at least 10 of the 13 Canadian prefixes--VE1, VA2, VA3, VE4, VE5, VE6, VE7, VE8, VE9, VO1, VO2, VY1, VY2. For more information, see http://www.rac.ca/warac.htm An application form also is available at http://www.rac.ca/awapp2.htm (from ARRL and the ARRL Letter)

_________________________________________________



JOTA 1998 reminder: The 1998 Jamboree on the Air (JOTA) is October 17 and 18. You can do a community service by contacting your local Girl Scout or Boy Scout troop. Invite a few scouts to your shack or take your equipment to a local campout. JOTA brochures and exhibit kits are available from ARRL. To order, contact Jean Wolfgang, WB3IOS, at ARRL, EAD, 225 Main St, Newington, CT 06111; tel 860-594-0219; e-mail jwolfgang@arrl.org.  Please order early to allow time for materials to arrive. (from ARRL and the ARRL Letter)



I have nothing further on local participation.  It looks like you will just have to appear at the club meetings to find out the extent of our participation.  I am reasonably sure we will meet with the local scouts at the community park in Elgin.  I am also sure that we can use your help.  The local Scouts have a great time talking to other Scouts all over the world.

FCC PROPOSES TO STREAMLINE AMATEUR RULES



The FCC has proposed to phase out the Novice and Technician Plus class licenses, leaving just four amateur license classes in

place--Technician, General, Advanced, and Extra. The Commission also has asked the amateur community to express its opinions on Morse code requirements for licensing and testing, but offered no specific changes. And the FCC proposed to permit Advanced class licensees to administer amateur exams up through General class. The proposals were among several suggested rules changes and invitations to comment contained in an FCC Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, WT Docket 98-143, made public August 10.



In proposing to phase out the Novice and Tech Plus tickets, the FCC said "there appears to be an unnecessary overlap between the Novice, Technician, and Technician Plus license classes." The FCC also said that Technician and Tech Plus operators "predominantly" use FM and packet on VHF and UHF. In addition, the FCC said Novice applicants last year numbered fewer than 1000, while there were nearly 21,500 Technician applications.



Under the FCC plan, Novice and Tech Plus licensees would retain current operating privileges, but no new Novice or Tech Plus licenses would be granted. For examination purposes, current examination elements 2 and 3A would be combined into a new element 3A. For administrative purposes, the FCC would combine the current Technician and Tech Plus databases into a single Technician database. The proposal would eliminate the 5 WPM code test, Element 1A, as a required element for any class of license.



The elimination of the Novice and Tech Plus license classes would effectively raise the bar for future applicants desiring to gain HF operating privileges, unless the FCC ultimately reduces Morse code testing requirements.  Since the General class license would become the entry-level HF ticket under the FCC's proposed rules, applicants would have to pass at least the 13 WPM code test.



The FCC did not propose to change any operating frequencies or license privileges for amateurs. However, the FCC does seek comment on the disposition of the current Novice HF bands, which carry a 200-W output power limit for all licensees. The FCC invited comment on whether it would be "appropriate" to delete the Novice bands and the power restrictions on higher-class licensees and permit Novices to operate CW anywhere on 80, 40, 15, and 10 meters at 200 W output.



The FCC opened the door to comments on all aspects of Morse code testing from the amateur community. In particular, the Commission said it wants to know if hams prefer the current three-level system or would like to see it reduced to a one or two-tier system--and, if so, at what required speeds.



The FCC asked whether hams would be willing to trade a reduction in Morse code requirements for additional written elements on newer digital technologies "which, in part, are replacing the Morse code." And, the Commission asked whether it should consider specifying Morse code examination methods, such as fill-in-the-blank or one minute of solid copy, instead of allowing VEs to determine the testing method.



In a related issue, the FCC also seeks comments on how to deal with potential abuses of the current disability waiver for higher-speed Morse code tests. In RM-9196, the ARRL had asked the FCC to require anyone applying for an exemption pursuant to a doctor's certification to first attempt the higher-speed test before examination credit could be given.



The League also asked that VECs have access to relevant medical information from the certifying physician. The FCC said the ARRL's proposal would place "an unfair burden on examinees" and raised serious privacy and confidentiality issues.



The FCC went along with an ARRL petition and proposed allowing Advanced class hams to be eligible to prepare and administer license examinations up through General class under the VE program. The Commission said the change would permit greater testing opportunities for hams. The FCC also invited comments on whether it should change written examination requirements "to provide VEs and VECs additional flexibility in determining the specific contents of written examinations."



Referring to yet another ARRL petition, RM-9150, the FCC invited comments on how it can improve its Amateur Radio enforcement processes. The FCC applauded the ARRL "for its creative thinking" in that petition, but said the specific proposal The FCC said it also wants to hear how it can better use the services of the Amateur Auxiliary in beefing up enforcement.



















The RADIO AMATEURS OF CORRY

    P. O. Box 362

    Corry, PA  16407



This newsletter is published quarterly



	Editor, 	Robert E. Bair, W3HDK (739-2206)

	Staff:--	Bob Swarm, K3CKO

		Jim Adams, WT30

		Gary Sarver, N3WNP

		Patty Sarver, N3FXQ



	Submit material for the next issue to hdk@erie.net 

	on/or before  November 20.  Next issue is December 1









        CHRISTMAS PARTY DECEMBER 5











                            Club Officers--

President, Leonard Shick WB3AYW  (438-7199)

Vice President, Jerry Owens W3GHO (664-7502)

Secretary, Patty Sarver N3XFQ (665-8012)

Treasurer, Mike Dziubkowski N3GCY (664-7189)

The FCC proposed to phase out Radio Amateur Civil Emergency Service, or RACES, stations by not renewing their licenses. No new RACES licenses have been issued since 1980, and only 249 valid licenses remain. The FCC said RACES stations no longer are needed because any amateur station that was "inconsistent" with the current statutory role of administrative law judges. has been properly registered with a civil defense organization has the same privileges as a RACES station.



The FCC also took the occasion to clarify the definition of "power" as used in the RF exposure table in Section 97.13(c)(1). The FCC said it refers to peak envelope power (PEP) input to the antenna. It also made clear that no one holding an FCC-issued ham ticket may apply for a reciprocal permit for alien amateur license.



The FCC set a longer-than-normal comment period. The deadline for comments is December 1, 1998. The deadline for reply comments is January 15, 1999.  The FCC will accept electronic comments via the Internet at http://www.fcc.gov/e-file/ecfs.html.



A copy of the complete NPRM will be posted on the ARRLWeb page, http://www.arrl.org, as soon as it is available. 

(courtesy of ARRL)


